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Anthony T. Marag
Chief of Police
To: Brian Howard, Town Manager January 12, 2023

From: Chief Anthony T. Marag
Subject: Request for No Parking signs on North Main Street

It has come to our attention that vehicles have been parking on North Main Street, in the area of 1065, Jimmy's
Market and Liquors. This blocks the lane of travel causing slowdowns and dangerous traffic conditions.

A review of the area was conducted by Sergeant LeGrice of the Special Operations/Traffic Unit. Based on that |
would like to request No Parking signs be installed on the sidewalk in the area of 1065 North Main Street.
Attached to this letter is a photo of the area with arrows indicating the proposed location of the signs.

Once installed we will monitor the area for compliance.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Goig T B,

Anthony T. Marag
Chief of Police



